
From: Redacted 

Sent: 2/12/2014 11:11:57 AM 
To: Lafrenz, Donald J. (donald.lafrenz@cpuc.ca.gov) (donald.lafrenz@cpuc.ca.gov); 

Monbouquette, Marc (Marc.Monbouquette@cpuc.ca.gov) 
(Marc .Monbouquette@cpuc .ca.gov) 

Cc: Redacted 
Redacted Redacted 

Redacted Redacted Redacted 

Bcc: 
Subject: Request for Teleconference with Energy Division 

Dear all, 

Could PG&E Rates Dept call you to discuss about the upcoming March 1 Electric Rate Change? 

Feb 13, 2014, Thursday Between 1:00 to 3:00 p.m. (for an hour) 

Thanks & Regards, 

Redacted 

PG&E 

Redacted 

SB GT&S 
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